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Dear Emma

Thank you for your question.

The reasons for requesting that the MOU not be published in its present form are:

The current version is not final.
The MOU is premised on the Work Health and Safety Amendment (Information Exchange) Bill 2020
becoming law in its current form. It refers to the proposed amendments to the Work Health and
Safety Act 2011 as if they had been made. If the Bill is not passed or if it is amended the draft MOU
will need to be reconsidered or revised.
There is therefore no benefit is publishing the MOU at this stage. In fact publishing a draft with
reference to those amendments being law has the potential to create confusion.
SafeWork NSW and NSW Health have agreed to publish the MOU once it has been signed.

If you wish to discuss this further please contact Gabbie Gallagher, Director Public and Product Safety, on

Kind regards
Gabbie Gallagher
obo Rose Webb
Deputy Secretary, Better Regulation Division
Department of Customer Service






















